
From: Knittle, Andrew <aknittle@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/17/2017 11:03:28 AM
Subject: Order of the Palmetto

Hello Chaney, one of my editors wants me to find out a couple of things about the Order of the Palmetto awards 
given out by Gov. Haley.
 
First and foremost, we would like to confirm that Gov. Haley recently awarded this honor to members of her staff 
(whether all or just some of you guys). If so, will need those details as soon as possible (how many awards were given 
out, what day did this happen and who received them, things like that).
 
Second, we are requesting a full list of Order of the Palmetto recipients since Gov. Haley took office … I’ve heard she 
keeps rather excellent records (she’s an accountant after all).
 
Anyway, I know you guys are busy these days but I doubt this request is difficult to fulfill, you know with computers 
and all.
 
Hope you’re having a nice day. Look forward to hearing back.
 
Thanks,
 
Andrew Knittle
Reporter/The Post and Courier
aknittle@postandcourier.com
(843) 830-2026 - cell
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